Rabbi Chaim Jachter

315 Churchill Road S
Teaneck, N.J. 07666 g ® A
Phone (917) 767-2490

July 24, 2022
25 Tammuz 5782
To Whom It May Concern:

I hereby confirm that on July 21, 2022 I carefully reviewed the entire Lakeview
(Chicago) Eruv conducted by Rabbi David Wolkenfled and members of his synagogue.
We found the Eruv kosher. The Eruv team and inspectors are very capable, devoted and
dedicated to maintaining the Eruv at an appropriate level of Kashrut. The local Rav,
Rabbi David Wolkenfeld has a very good knowledge of Hilchot Eruvin, is actively
involved in maintaining the Eruv and consults me frequently regarding this Eruv. Most
important, during each review a spirit of how to improve the Eruv prevails. There is a
healthy culture of continuous improvement which is the recipe for successful Eruv
maintenance.

This certificate remains in effect until January 1, 2024.

Sincerely,
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Rav HaMachshir, Lakeview (Chicago) Eruv



